Niagara
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HYDRO

March 4, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Via e-mail
Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 2014 COS Rate Application
OEB Case EB-2013-0155

Dear Ms. Walli
NOTL Hydro yesterday submitted a draft Settlement Agreement in this Case to
the Intervenors and Board Staff for their comment. We were advised by the
Intervenors that due to their ongoing commitments in Settlement Conferences
this week in other Cases, they would be unable to review the draft until this
coming weekend. As a result, we would like to advise the Board that the target
date for submission of the final Settlement Agreement to the Board is March 13,
2014. Procedural Order No. 3 indicated a due date of March 6, 2014. We hope
that this delay does not cause any concerns for the Board.

Yours truly
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Mike Galloway, President

Cc by e-mail

David Macintosh and Randy Aiken for Energy Probe

Michael Janigan, Mark Garner, Bill Harper and Donna Brady for VECC
Stephen Vetsis for OEB staff

Paul Vlahos, Facilitator
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